
January 15, 2015 
 

BAC Meeting at Library 
7:04 PM 

 
Attendance: 
Davidson, Kullgren, Peterson, Willard, and Road Agent Fisk.   Andersen attended by cell on speaker 
phone. 
 
Discussion centered around proposed 2015 Fiske Budget, and Fiske provided one, 1-page sheet and a 
3-page overview of 2015 work. 
 
Peterson brought town of Temple budget worksheet (5 pages), prepared 1/13/15. 
 
The gravel numbers were discussed. 
 
Discussion regarding the fact of loader being 20 years old and replacement needed. We discussed 
keeping the existing loader.  We also discussed buying a loader backhoe, how long it would last, how 
much cost, etc.  No final decisions.  Also warrant articles discussed - approximately  5. 
 
Minutes submitted by: Mike Davidson 
Minutes approved by BAC: 1/22/15 


